
The Honorable Ed Emmett 

Harris County Judge 

1001 Preston, Suite 911 

Houston, Texas 77002 
 

 

 

March 27, 2018 

 

 

Dear Judge Emmett: 

 

Effective immediately, please allow this letter to serve as my formal resignation 

from my position as Justice of the Peace, Precinct 7, Place 1.  Due to the unexpected 

death of my father and my mother’s newly diagnosed illness, it is important for me 

to focus all my attention on my family.  My service to the residents of Precinct 7 for 

the last eleven years was both rewarding and productive.  I wish to express my 

sincere gratitude to the voters of Precinct 7 for electing me to represent them in 

the last three elections.  I will continue to be an advocate for the Precinct 7 

constituents, Harris County residents and beyond. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 

All the best, 

Hilary H. Green 

Judge Hilary H. Green 

Justice of the Peace 

Precinct 7, Place 1 

Harris County, Texas 

 

cc: Commissioner Rodney Ellis 

 Harris County Commissioner 

 Precinct One 

 

 



 


